
Dear friends. I am a private homeowner and have created a safe and comfortable living 
environment for my tenants on my property. I am also retired and spend my days 
maintaining the property, making repairs or hiring others as needed.  Each month, the 
rent I collect from my tenants allows me to live simply, pay property taxes, insurance, 
and invest in the maintenance of the property. If a tenant has difficulty paying their rent, 
I will do all I can and work with them to get through these difficult times. I agree with the 
ideas that are being proposed in your letter and if necessary, hope that each landlord 
works directly with their tenants to come up with plans that are reasonable for both 
parties.  Alana Stadig 
4695 W. Hillside Drive, Eugene OR 97405 541 344-1119 
 


